
École Camille J. Lerouge School 
Recommended 2025/26 Supply List for Students 

GRADE 1 
 

● 36 HB pencils, sharpened (good quality eg. Staedtler/Ticonderoga) 
● 2 self-contained pencil sharpeners (good quality eg. 

Staedtler/Ticonderoga)-labeled 
● 2 boxes of wax crayons (24 pack)-label the box 
● 2 packages sharpened pencil crayons (24)-label the box 
● 2 small pencil cases (large enough to hold all essential items)- 

labeled NO plastic pencil boxes 
● 8 dry erase markers-labeled 
● 6 white vinyl erasers - labeled 
● 8 large glue sticks - each labeled (Uhu or Lepage) 
● 2 pairs good metal scissors – labeled 
● 2 full page interlined Hilroy primary scribblers – labeled (see 

example)full pg interlined (dark blue cover) 
● 1 large plastic envelope or accordion file for carrying homework or 

books 
● 1 sketch book (Hilroy) 27.9 x 21.5 cm (see back page) 
● Headphones-labeled 
● 1 backpack 
● 1 pair of sneakers only (indoor use only) - labeled (no black-soled 

footwear, no shoe laces unless they can tie their own shoes) 
● 1 change of clothes-labeled in Ziploc bag-please include underwear 

and socks (kept in lockers) 
● 1 empty child size shoe box 
● 2 box of kleenex 
● 1 container of Lysol wipes 
● 2 bottle pump soaps from Dollar Store (full bottle of soap) 



● 1 paint shirt 
● Girls – 1 box large Ziploc bags & bag of spoons (disposable) 
● Boys – 1 box medium Ziploc bags & bag of forks (disposable) 

 
Please label each and every item marked above clearly with your 

child’s name. There will be no sharing of school supplies. 
 
If your child will be taking the bus to and from school, you must register 
online prior to June 15th. You must know your child’s bus number before 
the first day of school. Your child’s bus driver will contact you with bussing 
info a few days prior to school starting. Please have your child’s bus 
number pinned onto his/her coat for the first weeks of school so that we 
can easily place your child on the correct bus after school. 
 
If you DO NOT know your child’s bus number on the first day of school, 
please plan to pick up your child as we are unable to answer phone calls 
on the first day of school and we are unable to contact Transportation on 
the first day of school. 

-Thanks! The Grade 1 Teachers 

 


